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Sir Alexander Fleming Primary School and Nursery 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Next week Sir Alexander Fleming Primary School will be taking part in an 'Early Bird' project. 
The aim of this project is to focus on attendance and punctuality for our pupils. 

Every pupil who arrives on time will be given a sticker for the day and should collect one every day. At 
the end of the week every pupil who has 100% attendance and has arrived on time, will be entered into 
a prize draw. 

As you know, good attendance and punctuality is essential for your child to make good progress and 
arriving at school in plenty of time enables them to settle into their day of learning.  We use the ‘Early 
Bird’ project to help motivate those children and parents/carers who find punctuality and attendance a 
struggle. Nevertheless, it is equally as important to reward and praise those children that do arrive at 
school on time and attend regularly and the ‘Early Bird’ project gives us another opportunity to do this. 

To remind you, your children should arrive at school each morning between 8.30- 8.45am.  After this 
time, the doors are closed, and they will be registered as late. 

Clare O’Donnell 

EDUCATION WELFARE OFFICER 

                      SAF Attendance 
 

Our attendance target is: 95% 

This week’s attendance was: 96.31%  
Our schoolopoly winners are: Miss Harris, Miss Jones, Mr Johnson, 
Mr Pilgrim, Mr Broderick and Mrs Dornan-Steer, Mrs Lane, Miss Lan-
cett, Miss Hullin and Miss Hall! 

317 pupils with 100% attendance. 

raffle winner: Poppy Yates 

Value of the month: Brave 

http://www.siralexanderflemingprimaryschool.org.uk


Sir Alexander Fleming Primary School and Nursery 

House Points 

 

 

 
 

 

Date Air Earth Water Fire 

16.09 551 567 518 657 

23.09 205 276 447 379 

30.9 268 238 426 357 



Sir Alexander Fleming Primary School and Nursery 

What’s coming up? 

 
 

 

Monday 10th October World Mental Health Day—children can wear yellow for 50p 

Friday 14th October Year 6 Harvest Assembly— Y6 parents invited to attend 

Wednesday 19th October Friends of School: Halloween Disco 

Thursday 20th October Pupil Progress Consultations—3pm to 7pm 

Friday 22nd October School breaks up for HALF TERM @ 3pm 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
Since 2013, Telford Crisis Support has operated a Foodbank in Telford and Wrekin to  
provide emergency food, toiletries and clothing to those most in need. To address the 
growing crisis of food poverty they rely on food donations from individuals, organisa-
tions and business supporters. They sort, create, and distribute across the borough of    
Telford & Wrekin, supporting individuals and their families to overcome their crisis.  
The Telford Crisis Support team work together to ensure that all those identified and     
referred by partner agencies receive their food parcels as quickly as possible. Their drivers 
distribute to a network of collection points across Telford and Wrekin to support as many 
of our community as possible to overcome their crisis. 
Telford Crisis Support’s Mission: 

‘No-one need go without the basic essentials to keep them-
selves and their families sheltered, fed, clean, clothed, warm, 
and healthy.’ 
Please start bringing items of food and toiletries into school so that we can gather the 
biggest collection ever!  


